The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT), in cooperation with Pell City, is proposing
construction of a round-a-bout at the intersection of AL-34 (Stemley Bridge Road), Cropwell Drive and
Hardwick Road (CR-45). Information about this project is available to the public for review and
comment. Your comments may be provided by mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below. Your

ONLINE PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT

Project: STPAA-HSIP 0034 (502)
Intersection Improvements on AL-34 (Cropwell Drive) and Hardwick Road (CR-45) St. Clair County

comments on the proposed project must be submitted by July 30, 2021
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The purpose of this project is to address safety concerns caused by the configuration and traffic controls at the

intersections of AL-34 and Cropwell Drive and Hardwick Road. Three legs of the AL-34 and Cropwell Drive
intersection are controlled by ‘STOP’ signs. The left turn from AL-34 to Cropwell Drive has no traffic control. The
construction of the round-a-bout would improve the operation of this intersection by channelizing the
movements. This project will include roadway and drainage improvements, signs and striping.

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO:
Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com

Email: al34-roundabout@dot.state.al.us

Phone: (205) 327-4932 (3 minute to limit)

Mail Comments to ALDOT East Central Region
1020 Bankhead Highway - West
Birmingham, Alabama 35204
Attn: Sandra F. P. Bonner
Fax: (205) 254-3199

Comment Forms available in EC Region ALDOT office.

Due to COVID-19 precautions paper comment forms are

available by appointment only.
Please call Sandra F. P. Bonner at (205) 581-5725 to
schedule.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT:
www.ALDOTinvolved.com
“Pell City roundabout”

In order to be included in the administrative record, comments must be received by Friday, July 30, 2021



